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Mr. Ramon E. Hall

U.S. Nuclear Reguiatory Commission Region IV

Uranium Recovery Field Office A

P.0. Box 25325

Denver, CO 80225 AUE 1989
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Dear Mr. Hall:

In response to your letter of July 27, 1989 requesting analyses/calcula-
tions and supporting documentation used to predict that Atlas Minerals’
(Atlas) corrective actions will lower radon emissions to “rescribed limits,
enclosed is the calculation brief ferming the basis for the proposed reme-
dial measures. This information is submitted on behalf of Atlas in support
of a request for license modification. The license amendment fee, pursuant
to 10 Code of Federa) Regulations 170.31, is being forwarded to your office
directly by Atlas under separate cover,

Please cal)l if additional information is required.

Very truly yours,

Wi F Wesde

Oliver P. Wesley
Project Manager
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